
Dear 
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 4 February 2021, as follows: 
 
1. All the LSOAs (lower super output areas) under your jurisdiction that the intervention area covers  
 
LSOA/E01013278  
 
2. The specification for CCTV that will be installed in these areas including:  
i) the model of camera 
ii) a description of the camera 
iii) the number of cameras that will be installed 
 
 - Provided 8 Wi-Fi cameras to tenants who had the first round of the bike pods. 
 - Purchased from Viking Hardware:  
 - TOSEE Security Cameras Century Wi-Fi video security camera. 
   
 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside, The Lawns, Harland Way, Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
 
From:  
Sent: 04 February 2021 13:42 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - LSOA and camera specifications for the Safer Streets Fund 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
I write to you in order to request the information set out below. My request is pursuant to the FOIA. 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk
mailto:PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk


 
The request concerns the investment made by the Home Office into your district under the Safer 
Streets Fund, announced in July 2020. 
 
Please can you provide the following: 
1. All the LSOAs (lower super output areas) under your jurisdiction that the intervention area covers 
2. The specification for CCTV that will be installed in these areas including:  
i) the model of camera 
ii) a description of the camera 
iii) the number of cameras that will be installed 
 
If no CCTV cameras are planned, please make this clear. 
 
If you need clarification please contact me at this email address. Under your section 16 duty to 
provide advice and assistance I would expect you to contact me if you find this request 
unmanageable in any way before the 20th working day, which is March 4. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request, and I look 
forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 


